
 

12th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the holiday and a Happy Easter once again! 

 

Many thanks to the parents who attended the Consultation meeting last night. The Trust led a very 
informative session. 

 

This is a very busy half term in terms of testing and preparation for tests and lots of after school 
activities. 

 

Y6 will be sitting their tests in the week beginning the 13th May and boosters are taking place in different 
classes to support the learning too! 

 

After school activities have started and the children are enjoying them so thank you for signing up! 

 

MAKE-UP. Some children are coming into school wearing make-up. 

This is not allowed in school so please make sure that your child is not wearing any. 

If they do have chapped lips then Vaseline or some other clear balm is acceptable but not pink or 
glittery. 

Jewellery is also not permitted so please ensure that your child has only STUD earrings and a watch. 

 

We are in Eastertide and a Year of Prayer. 

Pope Francis has asked us to say the Lord’s prayer much more frequently as we prepare for the Jubilee 
Year of 2025. 

We will do so in school and I am asking the children to say the Our Father at home too. 

 

Well done to the Y5 children that played Dodgeball at Saint Peter’s yesterday. They were worthy runners 
up! We are very proud of you. 

 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

 


